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Comments for Public Posting: Honorable Councilmembers, In Los Angeles, speeding cars are
out of control and a public safety threat to us all, including those
that drive them. I am very happy that the city is moving towards
the implementation of AB-43 and looking to reduce speed limits
wherever possible. Please support this council file and move as
quickly as possible in lowering speed limits!



